
model 700 recall 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. l<yle, 

11/17/2003 4: 

Than I< you for contacting Remington country. yq~!~i~ Model 
in 1969. Your firearm has not been involved i:~i{:~::::.:r::.ecall. Your rifle was 
originally installed with a bolt-lock, which @ifM~':''ji~y have to put the 
safety switch on fire before you can open the:l:lolt,:we:are offering a 
conversion at a special price if you would lt~e your·:·:::f18~:f:~:ijt~:· converted, so 
that you can open the bolt at an)'.'_time with the safety on····:s:afe. To view 
more details regard·i ng th·i s rnod·i f·i cat·i on, .·~~:::::t9: · 

._-._-._-._-._-._-._-' 
' '''''''''''''''' 

http: I /www. remi ngton. com/safety_Modi fi ca ti oHJ~~M#hM/remi ngton_safety. htm 
···:.:::.:::.:::.:::.:::.:::.:::.::: .... 

customer (Kyle Seidel) •• ~ilbMi&J~~\~8:40 PM 
I have a model 700 ?mm that I was to l <!.: M~:::a .. h?ca 11 on it. The serial 

e~~~~~J~r 6~~~2~~~1 ~ (~~~~ ~:~~~:~H~e te~~~~~~~~~£ii~hH f!~~~~~~~~~~ A~~~' I 
for your time. 
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